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We made it to the end of term without shutting any of our class bubbles! Thank you to 

everyone for working so hard to keep everyone in school as much as possible and a 

very special thank you to all the staff team who have worked so hard to ensure 

school has been a fantastic place of learning and normality for all the 

children.  

 

Happy Christmas from everyone on the staff team and on behalf of our 

Governing Board.  We wish you all a very restful and special Christmas.  

December 2020 

POPPY APPEAL 

It’s while back now but the total for our Poppy Fundraising back in November was a fantastic 

£184-89. This is the most we have raised in school—thank you so much for your amazing generos-

ity. 

 

PARENT PAY 

Please can you check your Parent Pay account and pay any outstanding balances before the 

new term starts.  

 

TRACK AND TRACE DfE SCHOOL REQUIREMENTS: You may have read or seen in the news that 

schools are being asked to remain ‘on call’ as part of the track and trace system for the 

Covid-19 response after we’ve broken up for Christmas. You only need to contact school if 

your child has a positive test result and displayed symptoms within 48 hours of finishing 

school please email:  

bursar@samlesbury.lancs.sch.uk . We will then contact the other families in your child’s class 

to inform them that their child(ren) will need to self-isolate and for how long. Thank you. 

If your child develops symptoms more than 48 hours after breaking up, please follow gov-

ernment guidelines for track and trace.  

 
FOSS CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

Thank you to everyone for supporting the raffle. Prizes have been passed on to the winners 

but the prize for the most tickets sold goes to Fred (Y5) and Eva (Y4) and family who sold an 

amazing 400 tickets! A £25 VUE gift  voucher is on its way to you.  
 
RETURN TO SCHOOL 

School restarts on Monday 4th January at your child’s normal staggered start time. 

 

The rest of the newsletter is a selection of photos to show a few of the things which have been 

happening in school. Happy Christmas to everyone! 
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S A M L E S B U R Y  C E  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  

 

Practising for the church Christ-

mas carol service (Covid safe 

restrictions in place) 

Infant art and design: creating salt dough 

stocking decorations and writing instructions. 

The Night Before Christmas 

theatre performance in 

school 
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Christmas Wake Up Shake 

Up 

 

Christmas  

Lunch 



 

Santa’s visit  

Christmas Magic 


